
We are committed to undertaking 
a 6-month trial of these road 
closures. Over this 6-month 
period, we will measure and 
monitor these trials. This will 
include:

• �In-person park visitor satisfaction surveys 
(where possible due to Covid-19 restrictions)

• Attaining park stakeholder feedback
• �Evaluation of the external implications of our 

trials in partnership with relevant transport 
authorities (TfL and local boroughs)

• �A formal consultation with all park 
visitors, residents and stakeholders

All feedback received during this time 
will be taken into account to determine 
the final outcome of the trial. The 
charitable objects of The Royal Parks 
will also be taken into consideration.

Car parking and vehicle access
Visitors will still be able to drive to the park 
and the parking provision will be unaffected.

This parking will only be available to 
access from Blackheath Gate.
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Key Dates

Trial start date: 15 August 2020
Consultation dates: November 2020 – December 2020
Trial Conclusion: February 2021

Stay up to date 
To ensure that all park stakeholders are informed of the process and progress of each project, 
we recommend signing up to the Movement Strategy mailing list through our website 
www.royalparks.org.uk/movement

Trial a full-time closure of the 
Avenue to vehicle traffic

To better preserve the park’s special
qualities and enhance the visitor
experience for generations to come,
we will seek to trial a full-time closure
of the Avenue to vehicle traffic.
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